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Congratulations!

Lakeview High School Class of 2021

Lakeview Community Shows Appreciation for our Teachers

In April, Lakeview community members donated lunch from Mijavec’s Food Truck to show
appreciation to our teachers for their hard work throughout this challenging school year.
The food truck visited the district two weeks in a row making stops at the K-8 building and
the high school. Students even created signs to show gratitude for their teachers (pictured
left). Additionally, community members kindly donated vouchers to our school staff for free
cups of coffee at NOVA and raffle tickets for gift cards. Thank you to our wonderful
community members for their support and generosity during this school year!

From the Desk of the Superintendent

As we shift gears into summer and begin to look forward to the coming school year, we hope everyone
can take a moment to pause and appreciate all the good we’ve experienced even in the midst of a global
pandemic. Our teachers, administrators, and support staff have done their best to support the needs of all
students while ensuring good health and safety. Our families have rallied around their children and
teachers to provide a positive and uplifting environment. We have all endured many changes in what
school looks like and worked hard to make the best of each scenario. It's the determination to find the
good in every situation, to rise above, that sets Lakeview Schools apart and makes it a great place to be.
Together, we've conquered many obstacles, and together we will turn the page to a new chapter—the
2021-2022 school year. Until then, have a safe and enjoyable summer!
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Lakeview Elementary School

Ice Cream for Students and Staff

'@ On May 20, the Lakeview PTO, under the direction of Mrs. Newton and
Mrs. Bush, provided Cockeye's Ice Cream for the K-8 students and
staff. It was a wonderful gesture and the students loved the Cookie
Monster ice cream.

Art Festival

In May, LES students showed off their creative skills while participating
in the annual Art Festival. Although it looked different from past years,
= Mr. Labbiento adapted the event to keep students engaged in the arts.

,vfg; é. Their work will be featured throughout the K-8 building.
Scan the QR code to the right to EI
Lakeview Middle School view a video slideshow of photos i
from the 2020-2021 school year.
Teacher Appreciation

The months of April and May have had a focus on staff
appreciation. Lakeview teachers have worked tirelessly
to support the needs of students and families
throughout the pandemic. Countless house calls,
supplies, late nights, and time away from their own
families have been a necessity during the last year. To
show gratitude, the K-8 Administrative team put on a
made-to-order Coffee Bar for the staff for Teacher’s
Appreciation Week in early May.

Virtual English Festival

This year, 7th and 8th graders participated
a¥ in the annual English Festival virtually.
| Students were able to Zoom with the
authors of several books they read this
year and participated in virtual games and
challenges.

Live Music is Back!

On May 6, 7th and 8th grade band
. students had the opportunity to perform at
B | the Warren Community Amphitheatre. The
: & outdoor venue and room for social
distancing made the concert possible.

Apostolakis Honda Donates $2,000

Mr. John Apostolakis and Apostolakis Honda made a
generous donation of $2,000 for academic programming for
students needing additional support as a result of the COVID-
19 pandemic. The money will be utilized this fall to put
interventions in place.

Class of 2021 valedictorians

The Lakeview High School Class of 2021 Valedictorians are as follows: Alexandra Bell, Rachel Danklefsen, Nicholas
DeMonica, lan Garcia, Taylor Garvin, Calista Hall, Brendon Kilpatrick, Stephen Pavlansky, Anna Peterson, Avery
Probst, Kyle Roberts, and Jordan Shackelford. Congratulations on your outstanding academic achievement!

Lakeview High School Band Performs at Warren Amphitheatre

On May 5, The Lakeview High School band performed at Warren Community Amphitheatre. The experience of live
! music in a concert venue was not only unique, but also refreshing in a COVID restricted world. Our students played
for nearly three hours and filled downtown Warren with music again. It was an exciting and special moment for our
students. Thanks goes to our Band Director, Nathan Sensabaugh, for logistically making this event a reality.

Vaccinations and Honor's Graduates

¢ On May 7, 2021, many students received the first dose of the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine at Lakeview High School. We were thankful to
host the Trumbull County Combined Health District and Cortland Fire Department. The second dose was administered on May 25,
2021.

Honors graduates were treated to a special breakfast by our own Cortland Rotarians. Lakeview Honor Graduates are required to
maintain a 3.5 GPA. Our current 2021 graduating class of 131 has 49 academically motivated honors graduates. Thank you Rotary for
your generosity and commitment to the success in our community.
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